

PILOT PATTER

Pilot Club of Chattanooga, TN

April 2014

Dear Chattanooga Pilots,

HAPPY EASTER

Ladies it looks like the weather may soon be warmer and we can plant flowers and gardens. I know we all look forward to garden fresh vegetables, especially tomatoes.

We will be voting on officers for next year at our April meeting. We still need a president-elect. So if you are willing to serve please give me a call.

April 22, 2014 is our meeting at the Walden Club and Geeldah Vicars, TN District Governor-elect will be making her official visit to our club. Please attend and give her a Chattanooga Pilot Club welcome.

Sarah Hipp's daughter, Sarah Anne, asked to host our picnic this year at her house. The date will be June 17th. More details and directions will follow.

We also have details for the Christmas party that we will share at the meeting.

Hope you have a blessed rest of April and May.

In Pilot Friendship and Love

Judy

Schedule of Activities

April	22	6:00 PM	Pilot Meeting. Walden Club. District Governor Elect will visit club. Election of Club officers for 2014 - 2015.
May	2 - 4		District Convention, Doubletree Hotel, Murfreesboro, TN.
May	27	6:00 PM	Pilot Meeting. Walden Club. Installation of Officers.
June	17		Picnic. Home of Sarah Anne Love, Signal Mountain.
July	2 - 5		Pilot International Convention, Chicago, Il.

May Birthdays

Patsy Ging, Helena Ordonez

June Birthdays

Betty Chadwick, Charlynne Parson, Nancy Carroll

District Convention

Delegates to the District Convention will be:
Judy Nance, Bertie Lou McMurtrie and
Charlynne Parson. Joyce Holland will also attend.

A collection from clubs is taken to give to Special (needs) Kids in Murfreesboro. There is \$6.80 that was previously collected for that purpose.

THINKING OF YOU

Elizabeth Boyd Betty Chadwick Mary Jackson Melanie Parrish Venita Martin Mary Grace Starnes

others who don't attend meetings regularly and those with health concerns.

International Convention

Joyce and Max Holland will attend the Convention in Chicago on July 2 - 6.

Money Matters

We cleared approximately \$250.00 from the Pancake Breakfast and approximately \$100.00 from the Spaghetti Dinner / Auction.

Second Quarter 2014 Dues are due this month.

FROM THE EDITOR

Since many of our Pilot members have internet service, the <u>Patter</u> is sent to them by email which means a savings to the club for paper and postage. If you have some information for the <u>Patter</u>, please send it via email. Also, note the addition of the email address for the District. Call me at (423) 842-3670 or e-mail me at **MTH1939@EPBFI.Com** with information about Pilot items and also what you are doing.

www.chattanoogapilotclub.org www.pilotinternational.org

Meals on Wheels

Easter tray favors were delivered to the Coordinator on April 10th.

The Chattanooga Club has participated in this activity for over 30 years. Senior Neighbors delivered the meals for a time.

There have been changes through the years.

Recently the programs has been conducted by the Southeast Tennessee Development District.

Our club provides approximately 125 favors for the clients for Valentine Day, Easter, Halloween, Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays.



Michele Crawford and Joyce Holland